
 
 

 

      27.11.23 – RSE - Expectations 

Monday 27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Expectations 
 
We are extremely pleased with the vast majority of the students’ attitudes and behaviours.  The majority 
of our students choose to make the right choices and encapsulate our 4R values.  As a result of this, we 
look forward to celebrating these successes over the following weeks.  
  
Today, we held assemblies to remind students of the basic expectations which we would like all students 
to follow daily.  This included:  
 

• Being on time for lessons  
• Walking sensibly to lessons following the one-way system  
• Having all equipment/uniform for the day  
• Always being polite  
• Following staff instructions  
• Treating school property with respect  
• Only eating food in the canteen  
• Accessing the toilet during lesson change over, break and lunchtime avoid coming out of 

lessons when possible 
• Not to go near the container or parked cars during breaks and lunchtimes  

  
Students who are not able to manage these expectations will receive appropriate sanctions.  
  
We are continuing to celebrate the positive choices students make with additional positives this week.  The 
following additional points are available for all students:  
 

• Arrive on time to all lessons = 5 Green clicks   
• Receive No C1, C2, C3 = 5 Green clicks   

  
Absence 
 
Please can you continue to ensure you inform school of any absence by calling the school number before 
9.00am.  This will avoid us having to contact you for any unexplained absence. 
 
Whilst we recognise that occasionally medical appointments during the school day are unavoidable, we 
require prior notification of any appointments and also medical evidence of the appointment i.e. 
appointment card.  Failure to provide this may result in your child receiving an unauthorised absence.  
  
  

  



 
 
Mobile phones 
 
Can you please remind your child that if they are unwell during the school day and feel they need to contact 
you, they must come to the Main office in the first instance.  As a reminder, students should hand in their 
mobile phones to the Main Office and collect at the end of the day if they are choosing to bring them into 
school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Rachel Somerville 
Head of School 
 
  
 
 

 


